
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                    
October 15, 2020 

 

Pedestrian Safety Public Workshops - Please Join Us! 
 

The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) is making exciting progress on its statewide 
Pedestrian Safety Action Plan (PSAP) and wants to hear from you. The PSAP will provide NMDOT with 
actions and strategies to improve pedestrian safety on New Mexico’s state and U.S. roads in the years 
ahead. 

As we shape PSAP recommendations, we want to hear from you about pedestrian safety issues and 
opportunities for improvements. Please join us during National Pedestrian Safety Month to provide 
input during one of three online workshops in October or early November. The sessions will include: 
overview of key information gathered so far, interactive activities, and next steps in the planning 
process.   

Traducciones en Español estará disponible para dos de las reuniones, como se indica a continuación. 

 

Please join us at one of the following public workshops. Pre-registration is NOT required. To attend, 
just click the link at the meeting time indicated below or call in by phone.  

Public Workshop #1 

Tribal members, officials and/or 
staff 

10/28/2020  
6:00 -7 :00 PM 

 

Public Workshop #2 
 
General public, statewide focus 

 
10/29/2020 

6:00 -7:00 PM 

Traducciones en Español estarán 
disponibles para esta reunión. 

 

Public Workshop #3  

General public, statewide focus 

 
11/4/2020 

12:00 – 1:00 PM 

Traducciones en Español estarán 
disponibles para esta reunión. 

 

Dial: 1 253 215 8782 
Webinar ID: 960 8012 2619 

Passcode: 784231 
 

Dial: 1 253 215 8782 
Webinar ID: 917 1562 0861 

Passcode: 723912 
 

Dial: 1 253 215 8782 
Webinar ID: 965 2628 2085 

Passcode: 860027 
 

 

Additional information about the PSAP, access to the ongoing public survey and interactive map, and 
resources for the workshops are available at WalkSafeNewMexico.com  



For Hearing for Vision Impaired Accommodation for any of the workshops, please contact Ted Heyd at 
tedheyd@altaplanning.com or 720.726.6004 by October 23. 
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